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Pro Bono Program offers seminar about advocacy, lobbying,
and political activities

ATTORNEYS McV News

= Helen A. Salichs June 21,2019

= Lillian Toro-Mojica
McV attorneys Lillian Toro-Mojica and Helen A. Salichs , members of our Pro

PRACTICE AREAS Bono Program, offered a seminar on “Advocacy, Lobbying, and Political

= Nonprofit Organizations Activities: What’s Permitted and Prohibited” to representatives of over 60 Puerto
Rico-based nonprofit organizations. The event, held at the offices of Fundacion
Banco Popularin Hato Rey, was organized by the Coalicion Legal Para Puerto
Rico and the Hispanic Federation.

This seminar is part of McConnell Valdés Pro Bono Program’s outreach to help
nonprofit organizations with their governance, compliance, and other legal
matters.

The content of this McV Alert has been prepared for information purposes
only. It is not intended as, and does not constitute, either legal advice or
solicitation of any prospective client. An attorney-client relationship with
McConnell Valdés LLC cannot be formed by reading or responding to this

McV Alert. Such a relationship may be formed only by express agreement

with McConnell Valdés LLC.
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